Bilton house
251 high street
Sheerness
Kent

ME12 1UR

20 June 2007

Loz,

Dear Mr Knowls, = ©
Writing to you concerning the yellow single line what was wrongly put outside
the property of 251 high street and onwards.

We residents can not see any reason why this line should be here, there is no
danger to pedestrians and on coming traffic. We are well over the 12 meters

from any junction, so we are not blocking any views from other vehicle
entering the High Street.

There has never been a yellow line outside our properties since the late
1980’s as far as we know. So could you please have this yellow line removed.

Many thanks. .

Yours sincerely the residents of High Street, Sheerness.
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